
 

Reception Newsletter 

Friday 1st July 

Next week 

 Tuesday 5th July - RM and RD will be closed  

 Thursday 7th July -  Sports day 9:15 am, please can your child come into 

school in their PE kit and bring their uniform in a bag 

 Friday 8th July - Summer Fair 3:15—5:30 

 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians  

 

This week Reception have been busy investigating  mini beasts and looking at their different  features. 

We know that an insect has 6 legs and 3 body parts, ask me to name them at home!  

 

The children have been using their knowledge to play ‘guess my mini beast’ and we have done some  

super writing for our display.  

 

In maths we have been exploring 3D shapes, the children have used these to build different models.  

We are getting really good at describing the properties of 3D and 2D shapes and we have enjoyed  

making mini beast shape pictures.  

 

We have been busy in the creative area this week, threading wool to make spiders webs,  

painting mini beasts and making play dough. 

 

Thank you for all of the donations for the summer fair. 

 

Thank you for all the magical moments, we loved hearing about them and the children 

were so proud sharing them. Keep them coming in. 

Have a lovely weekend. 

The Reception Team   

Magical Moments 

Name of Child _________________Date________________ 

Magical moment 

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________

_________________________________________________________ 


